
  

  

Share your personal greetings of the season with clients 
experiencing homelessness in our community 

 

  

Dear Friend of Homeless ID Project, 

  

The experience of contributing to the success of members of our community can be 

a deeply personal one. By supporting our SafeWallet Program throughout the month 

of December, you will have an opportunity to share greetings of the season directly 

with clients via a personalized greeting card.  

  

For each donation to the SafeWallet Program, we will sign your name to a card, 

which will be distributed to clients along with a SafeWallet – used by clients to keep 

their documents secure as they seek an end to homelessness. Below you can see 

the card signed by Liam, Nita, Gloria and Sean! 
 

  

  

 
  
 

 

  

 
   

 

  

 
  
 

  

To participate, support the SafeWallet program, and share your greetings directly 

with our clients, click here!  

Thank you and have a great Holiday season! 

  
 

 

 
Donate to Support the SafeWallet Program  



 
 

  

 

  

 


